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My family almost exclusively sees Naturopathic Doctors for our healthcare needs.  

We trust them to offer the most natural, holistic and supportive modalities, with a 

strong leaning towards preventative measures.  They are trained to treat root causes 

of sickness, rather than offer prescriptions to mask symptoms.  After too many bad 

experiences, we have lost faith in conventional allopathic medicine.  These 

Naturopathic physicians who support health should be treated and compensated 

fairly.  They should be equally represented in insurance networks. 


